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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From:  Galen Jones, CILIP Representative 
Subject:  Revision of 0.6 Core Elements Draft 
 
CILIP thanks BL for its proposed revision.  
 
CILIP suggests that there is a need for an additional section on application of 
core data elements, for example in application profiles, with an overview of the 
core "structure" or "record".  
 
Also, if an Appendix is to be created, 0.6.2 should include both the link to an 
authoritative list and to the Appendix. 

CILIP agrees with the proposal. 
	
  

	
  


